
 

 

18 October 2021 
 
Paul White 
fyi-request-17051-c3f139ae@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Paul 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-014501 
Thank you for your email of 5 October 2021 asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Could I please request copies of ACC’s Policies in respect to Worksafe, Incidents, Near Misses, 
Reporting etc 

 
Our response  
We have interpreted your request as referring to the process ACC expects employers to follow when 
dealing with workplace injuries, safety and reporting. 
 
Information on such matters is publicly available on our website. You can find the most useful resource, 
here.   
 
Please let Government Services know if our interpretation of your request is incorrect, and you would 
like to see copies of our policies relating to workplace incidents at ACC.  
 
If you have any questions  
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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https://www.acc.co.nz/for-business/working-with-us-to-manage-employee-injuries/what-to-do-when-an-employee-is-injured/
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